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February 16, 2024 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Employee Benefits Division (EBD) Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday,  

February 14, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., in Committee Room A-MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas. 

The Subcommittee approved the EBD Drug Formulary Reports for January 2024. 

The Subcommittee heard an update from Grant Wallace, Director, EBD, Arkansas Department 

of Transformation and Shared Services, regarding the following United Healthcare Network 

affiliates: 

1. Sharp Independent Physicians Association will be out-of-network on March 1, 2024; and

2. Five Rivers Medical Center will be out-of-network on April 1, 2024.

Respectfully submitted by, 

Senator Jimmy Hickey, Jr., Co-Chair           Representative Aaron Pilkington, Co-Chair 
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